
TO: Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
Office of Management and Budget

FROM: Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education (OCTAE)
U.S. Department of Education

RE: Non-substantive Change to Approved Information Collection Request (ICR) 
under OMB Control No. 1830-0027

DATE: October 1, 2024

OCTAE has identified a correction is needed to update the ICR in the record with both a redline 
and clean information collection instrument to match the non-substantive changes that OMB 
approved on September 11, 2024.
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